
 

 

 

15 November 2023 
 
Careers Survey 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Throughout the academic year we would like our pupils to have the opportunity to have conversations with 
people from the world of work. We would like our pupils to learn about a variety of different jobs and listen 
to people speak about the skills that they might require for those jobs.  
 
In order for this to be successful, we are wanting to try and get as many people as possible into school to 
talk to our pupils about their careers and we like to extend this invite to our parents and carers. We are 
hoping to get a variety of people into school from different professions: hairdressers, paramedics, chefs, 
graphic designers, engineers, armed forces, charity worker, florist, the list is endless.  
 
Would you be willing to come into school to speak to our pupils about your career? This could be done 

virtually or face to face. If you are willing to help, please click here to register your interest.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs E Smithard 
Vice-Principal 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4OxLUgkB9Emy9oXZYrtNcAGRURLRjPBKlB38CDoBC_FURUJNTFFQVUFFQVhJSUpQTUlJVFBDR0JJSSQlQCN0PWcu

